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Meyers, Robed COF -57
To: Artiles, Aimee N. COM
Subject: RE; Potential conflict of interest

Aimee,

We believe this would be a conflict of interest for a County Board member to receive payment from the County for her
appearance on the program. County officials are precluded from doing business with the County as long as they are
serving on County boards. If the payment comes from a third party, it may not be a violation of the Code, but it creates the
appearance of impropriety.

If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

Robert Meyers
Original

Message

From: Artiles, Aimee N. COM
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2002 3:37 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: FW: Potential conflict of interest

Robert:
Please see message below and advise.
Thank you!
Aimee

Original

Message

From: Logue,Thomas CA
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2002 2:48 PM
To: Arules, Airnee N. COM
Subject: RE: Potential conflict of interest

Please refer your question to Robert Meyers of the Commission on Ethics. He is in the system. If you have any

questions, please feel free to email or to call rue at 5067.

Tom

Thomas W. Logue
Assistant County Attorney
111 NW. 1st Street,
Miami, Fla. 33128

tel. 3053755067
logue@miarnidade.gov

From: Artiles, Aimee N. COM
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2002 2:46 PM
To; Logue, Thomas CA
Subject: Potential conflict of interest

Tom: Need some advice please.

The situation: A host of a Haitian radio public affairs show who our marketing person in Communications

contacted about having them speak on the Transit Initiative on their public affairs show implied she’d like

to be paid for discussing the issues. The potential conflict is that she was appointed by Commissioner

Carey-Schuler to be on the CTAC committee.

Please advise.
Thanks.
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Aimee Artiles
Media Relations Manager
Miami-Dade Communications Dept.
111 N.W. 1st Street, Suite 2510
Miami, FL 33128-1900
Voice Mail: 305-375-1284
Pager: 305-277-0928
Fax: 305-375-3968
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